
Butler Sports Night 

At PSC Highpoint 

 

Dear Butler 4th, 5th and 6th grade Families,  

It is time once again for our Butler Sports Night at PSC Highpoint!  

This is an evening of fun activities for Butler students in grades 4, 5 and 6 hosted 

by the staff at Philadelphia Sports Club at Highpoint in New Britain. Shake off 

those winter blues and join us for swimming, basketball, laser tag, jousting, floor 

hockey, games, and much more!  

Sports Night will be held on Saturday, January 18th, from 7pm – 10pm.  

**New Swim Time! Please note that swimming is only from 8:45pm –9:45pm**  

The cost is $20 per participant and includes access to all activities and a snack 

during the evening for each child.  

In order to ensure a spot, please fill out the waiver, including writing your child’s 

grade on the form, and return it to your child’s teacher along with a check for $20 

made payable to “Butler PTO”. Please place waiver and payment in an envelope 

marked “Sports Night”.  

**All waivers and payments are due by Friday, January 3rd and no refunds are 

available after January 3rd as we have to pay PSC.**  

Lastly, we need volunteers to stay with each group as they move through the 

activities during the event and to ensure that all the kids are safe. If you can help 

that night, or even just for an hour during check-in, please email Frank Johnston 

at frankjohnston416@gmail.com.  

We cannot wait to see you there!!  

Frank Johnston 

267-446-0588 

 


